
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

September 2017 
 
Dear Parents 
 
The Henry Beaufort School’s Open Day and Open Evening 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to personally invite you to The Henry Beaufort School’s Open 
Morning and Open Evening. These take place on 13th and 14th September 2017 and full details can be 
found on our website.    
 
You may already have seen our superb GCSE headline figures for 2017 [available on the school website].  
I have included the headline figures for you: 

 72% of students achieved English, Maths at 4 + and 3 other GCSE’s at A* - C grade  
 24% of all grades were A */ A or 7-9 (in Maths and English) 

 78% of students achieved Maths GCSE Grade 4+  

 79% of students achieved English Language GCSE Grade 4+   

 4.9% of students attained Grade 9 (highest grade) English Language (National 2.2%)  

 7.7% of students attained Grade 9 in English Literature (National 3.2%)  

 4.4% of students attained Grade 9 in Maths (National 3.5%)                     

 
Our Open events allow you and your child to visit the school on a normal working day which we feel is 
very important so that you see what we do every day of the school year. 
 
However, we appreciate that as parents you would also like the opportunity to talk to staff and students.  
This is why we open our school on the evening of 13th September 2017 in order for you to meet staff 
and students and ask them directly why Ofsted consider that The Henry Beaufort School has ‘high 
standards’ [Ofsted 2017].  We also know how important it is to support our students so that they 
become articulate, confident and resilient young people who have the necessary communication skills to 
go out into the world and make the very most of their qualifications.  
 
During the Open Evening there is also an opportunity to listen to a short presentation from myself in 
which I explain how the school creates a culture of success that leads to your child being part of  ‘a 
highly inclusive culture’ [Ofsted 2017].  This ‘culture of continuous improvement’ [Ofsted 2017] was 
confirmed with our 2017 examination results which means that for the last three years the school has 
significantly outperformed schools of a similar size and similar academic profile.   
 
I look forward to meeting you.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Miss S Hearle  
Headteacher  
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


